
 

 

The Chartered Society of Physiotherapy Charitable Trust is seeking a  

Lay Trustee 

Are you keen to be part of the development of physiotherapy education and 

research? 

 

 Can you put forward the viewpoint of patients and the public? 

 

 Do you have experience of committee work and can you contribute effectively to 

discussions and decision making? 

 

 Have you worked alongside health professionals? 

 

 Personal experience of physiotherapy services would be desirable. 

We are particularly interested in seeking someone with strong skills in one or more of 

the following areas: 

 Finance 

 Marketing 

 Fundraising (in terms of providing professional expertise) 

 

You might have gained your skills and experience in a variety of settings, including 

employment and voluntary work. 

Please note, we are not seeking a physiotherapist for this role.  

Travel expenses will be reimbursed. Charitable Trust meetings are held in central 

London.  

If this role might be of interest, candidates are invited to email Shamina Begum, 

Charitable Trust and Awards Officer, for the information pack: begums@csp.org.uk.  

mailto:begums@csp.org.uk


The closing date for return of completed applications is midday on Monday 5th 

March 2018.  

Interviews will be held on Tuesday 20th March, at the Chartered Society of 

Physiotherapy Headquarters, in Central London.  

www.csp.org.uk/charitabletrust  

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/charity-commission 

http://www.csp.org.uk/charitabletrust
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/charity-commission

